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Clark County Fire Marshal Dan Young announced today he is lifting the ban on outdoor 

debris burning and recreational fires in unincorporated Clark County effective at 12:01 

am Tuesday, Oct. 25. 

“With the recent rainfall and more rain in the forecast, we will be lifting the burn ban,” 

said Young. 

Young urges residents to be vigilant when burning and always attend a permitted fire 

until it is completely extinguished and cold to the touch. 

Permits are required for burning yard debris and land clearing. For more information, 

visit the county’s website at https://clark.wa.gov/community-development/outdoor-

burning. 

CONTACT: 

Dan Young, Fire Marshal, Community Development 

564.397.3324; dan.young@clark.wa.gov 
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VANCOUVER FIRE MARSHAL LIFTS VANCOUVER 
RECREATIONAL BURN BAN 
 
News Release from City of Vancouver 
Posted on FlashAlert: October 25th, 2022 9:08 AM 

Vancouver, Wash. – Vancouver Fire Marshal Heidi Scarpelli announced today she is lifting the ban on 
recreational fires within the city limits effective at 12:01 a.m. Tuesday, Oct. 25. “Based on the amount 
rain we have received and the future rain in the forecast, we are lifting the ban.” said Scarpelli. 

Contact Info: 
Heidi Scarpelli, Vancouver Fire Marshal, 360-487-7202, Heidi.Scarpelli@cityofvancouver.us 
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